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Since the original building permit approval of our New Selby Community Center design by local architect Cathy Purple Cherry in 2009, the Selby Community Association Building Committee has worked diligently to address resident’s concerns related to our project by modifying the design, in efforts to reduce building costs, make the building “greener” and more energy efficient and also to incorporate additional “needs” that the original design wouldn’t allow.

The revised design by Architect Bruno Reich has addressed these issues by lowering building costs, using more practical building materials and implementing an innovative foundation design that allowed for construction of the building at ground level. This revision in design eliminated the requirements for several major cost items such as; an elevator, stair systems and an extremely high maintenance and expensive fire protection system that included a 20,000 gallon holding tank, fire pump and fire pump house. 
Beyond these significant changes, the new design incorporates many ideas and requests contributed by residents.
· Greener, more Sustainable Building Materials – structure is now primarily made up of concrete, steel, and glass. Materials considered being some of the “greenest” cost and energy-efficient materials available on the market. The southern facing roof provides an optimal large exposure area to allow for future solar energy technology benefits to be considered in the future. All remote area lighting will be timer/ motion-sensor controlled and feature high efficiency fluorescent lighting. The heating & AC units in the remote areas are state of the art individually controlled mini-split wall systems. A radiant heat floor system is still being considered in the concrete flooring area. This revised project design meets the International Leadership in Energy Efficiency Design (LEED) minimum standards  but will not be certified due to the program costs to be considered in the program.
· Significant Cost Reductions in Care and Maintenance – the strength, durability and reduced long-term maintenance cost of concrete, steel and glass materials help to give this new design a much greater storm-resistance and a significant reduction in ongoing care and operating costs over the life of the structure. 

· Innovative Foundation Design – eliminates not only the initial capital expenditures but also the on-going maintenance and operating costs of the “raised” building design by removing the elevator, interior stairways, access ramps and fire protection system. This ground level design also facilitates easy access to handicap restroom facilities, “sand rinse-off” areas, a functional snack bar and includes a much requested exercise area.
· State of the Art Fire Alarm and Security System – will have direct call out features for fast contact of first responders. Audible and Strobe light alarms in remote areas to alert hear-impaired occupants of emergencies.

· Controlled Limited Access Sectioning of Building – that will allow the exercise and bathroom areas to be open to residents while controlling and limiting access to other areas of the building during scheduled event times and non-event times.

